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Dear Colleagues, 

It is a great pleasure for me to announce the 22nd Postgraduate Course on Lysosomal 

Storage Disorders in Nierstein. 

The Postgraduate Course on Lysosomal Storage Disorders in Nierstein has a long-standing 

tradition. It is aiming at improving the knowledge on Lysosomal Storage Disorders in young 

colleagues. The special atmosphere and the interactive character of the course makes the 

course unique and often results in long-standing cooperation between participants and 

faculty members. 

I encourage young colleagues from all over the world to apply to this course. 

 

We will be happy to welcome you in Nierstein! 

 

Prof. Julia B. Hennermann 
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